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July 29,1982

.

Dr. David A. Coppell
Technical Manager
Radiation Sources
Amersham Corporation

-

2636 South Clearbrook Drive IN RESPONSE REFER
Arlington Heights, IL 60005 TO F01A-82-315

Dear Dr. Coppell:

This is in response to your letter dated July 16, 1982 in which you
requested, pursuant to the Freedom of Information Act, records concerning
a group VI product manufactured by Alpha-Omega Services, Inc. , of
Paramount, California. This confirms the information relayed to you
during the telephone conversation between you and Linda Robinson on
July 27,1982.

The NRC has not issued a license to this firm and has no records subject
to your request.

Under the NRC State Agreements Program, the NRC has entered an agreement
with the State of California under which California has assumed regulatory.

responsibility over byproduct and source material and small quantities
of special nuclear material. To learn whether California has issued any
license to this firm you may contact Mr. Joseph Ward who is the head of
the Radiological Health Service for the California Department of Health.
His telephone number is (916)322-2073.

Sincerely,

_ }
,

M. Felton, Director

ivision of Rules and Records
Office of Administration
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